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TO ; ABDULLAH P. SALIK, JR., Director General for Basic Education
JOHNNY G. BALAWAG, Director, Bureau for Basic Education
JUDITH G. CAUBALEJO, Director, Bureau of IP Education
ALFADHAR J. PAJUI, Disaster Risk Reduction and Management
GIZEEL AMERA 1. AL, RN, Chief, Health &Nutrition Unit
DR. NAJEB MACARIMBANG, Child Protection Policy Focal
ALANISA BANTUAS, Youth Formation and Development (YFD)
YUL ADELFO OLAYA, Chief, Curriculum & Instructions Division
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DR. ALMA M. ABDULA-NOR, SDS, Maguindanao Il Division
BDUL, Nurse-in-Charge,-Maguindanae-i-Division

g Republic of the Philippines
S ‘L:“r:%\fi‘“fg;‘g%:‘ 3angsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao
R Ministry of Basic . Higher and Technical Education
o INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS DiVISION
FROM Office of the Minister
RELEASED
JAVEES A A Y
g BRI : By LN R (WYY
SRR CORCP
SUBJECT : NOTICE OF MEETING: REPORTED SUICIDE CASES J‘;i W‘&%Lx
| DATE : April 17, 2023 e S o

1. This has reference to the received reports about the incidence of the suicide of two
(2) learners from North Upi, Maguindanao Il Division, Maguindanao del Norte last
March and April 2023.

| 2. As part of the MBHTE's initial action, a caucus by and between MBHTE through the
| Bureau of Basic Education and the concerned School Heads and other Officials of
Maguindanao II Division was held primarily to know the circumstances surrounding
the occurrence of these cases. In the course of the discussion, it was agreed that
collaborative efforts of the appropriate agencies and authorities should be sought
for possible intervention in the identified schools and ensure proper action be held
thereon.

3. In view of this, we eamestly seek your participation and involvement as we
respectfully invite you to join usin an emergency meeting set for this coming Thursday,
April 20, 2023, at 1:00 p.m., to be held at the Conference Room, Bangsamoro
Planning and Development Authority (BPDA) Office. The meeting will explore ways in
which we can support the affected individuals and prevent further occurrences of
these cases.

4. Should you have concerns or other inquiries, kindly contact the Health and Nutritio
Unit at email armm.hnu@deped.gov.ph. <

5. For information and strict compliance.
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